6/5/2018 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Review

STATE OF
COLORADO Cunningham - DNR, Michael <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>

Review

1 message

Fri, Jun 1, 2018 at 3:35 PM

Jeff Carter <jc751_1999@yahoo.com>
To: michaela.cunningham@state.co.us

| would like to request a two-week extension for the adequacy review for the Lombard number three and four mining
application

Sent from my iPhone

Jeff Carter
www.mountainpropertybuilders.com

https://mail gocgle.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=3a1d83e556 &jsver=-dxVNcaY02g.en.&cbl=gmail_fe_180516.06_pBA&view=pt&search=inbox&type=163ccdbbe2332a7al



